
From: Mandy Wicks mandy.wicks@mpmoran.co.uk 

Sent: 20 October 2016 08:59 

To: Business Licence 

Subject: Premises Licence Review - The Good Ship, 289 Kilburn High Road London 

NW16 7JR - Case Ref: 223683804 

Importance: High 

Dear Sirs 

I refer to the above and would like to make a representation as below. 

We are a Builders Merchants based on Kilburn High Road, which is beside Drakes Court 

Yard, which we own.   

Beside our property is The Good Ship pub/bar.  We have had issues in the past whereby 

people are coming out of the bar at all hours and urinating/vomiting, we have also witnessed 

the selling of drugs whereby they store it in the scaffolding and keep coming back to it 

continuously through the night.  One of your officers came out to see me some time ago but 

nothing has changed. 

Back in June there was an incident in the early hours of the Sunday morning which we have 

on CCTV (this we have since provided to your licensing team Richard James).  A group of 

people, again came out of the pub at around 4am, loitering in our alleyway doing all sorts.  

There was then at attack on a man again all of which is on CCTV.  Clearly The Good Ship 

has no security at all and its getting out of hand, there is not control.  We are constantly 

having to clear up their mess from our alley way.  I can’t imagine what it is like for the 

residents within the vicinity. 

It would certainly be in our interest if The Good Ship had their licence revoked. 

I would be most grateful if we could be kept updated with regards to how this progresses. 

Kevin Moran 

 

 

 

Kevin Moran |Operations Director 

MP Moran & Sons Limited | 293-301 Kilburn High Road | London NW6 7JR 
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